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Dear parents,                                       15/4/21
The homework, for this Summer term, is to write about something you do at the weekend or a favourite story or anything that interests your child. It is an opportunity for them to practise writing sentences or a story at home. Please encourage them to write as independently as they can, and not to copy words or sentences, but to write the sounds they hear in the words. They do not have to be correctly spelt at this stage.
From next week I will put the new writing sheet into the children’s Home Reading folder on a Wednesday when they read and change their book. The homework should be completed over the weekend and then put in the Home Reading Folder to be returned on Monday morning, as this is the day we collect them in. This is to keep to our school risk assessment of leaving 48 hours before handling them.

Many thanks

Mrs Richardson and Mrs Chiavetta.
